
 

Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District 
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Chandler Heights AZ 85127 
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A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday September 6, 2017 

at 26651 S Valencia. Directors Elizabeth Fulghum, Vance Godwin, Thomas Wright, Field Manager Alfonso Garcia, 

and Lizzy Smith were in attendance. 

 

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance 

 The meeting was called to order on Wednesday September 6, 2017 at 7:00pm. 

Call to the public 

 Laurie Smith and Jake Johnson were in attendance to inquire about the expense of upgrading irrigation 

pipes. 

 Amy Quintana was present to inquire about irrigation water pressure. 

 Scott Cole inquired about having more than one water meter on his land. 

 John White was in attendance to inquire about acquiring dirt  

 

Old Business 

 August 2017 minutes were read and approved. 

New Business 

 

 

Action Items 

 Investigate Laurie Smiths and Jake Johnsons pipeline question. 

 Investigate the Quintanas water pressure. 

 Discuss Scott Coles meter proposal. 

Adjournment 

 Vance Godwin motioned to adjourn the meeting. 

 Thomas Wright seconded the motion. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 P.M. 

 

______________________________________________ 

Elizabeth Fulghum   

    

  

______________________________________________ 

Vance Godwin 
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Thomas Wright 
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